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EASTER HAT PARADE 

for all children from Foundation Unit 1 to Year 6. 
 

Design and decorate a hat. 
 

Hats will be judged on Friday 8th April by Mrs Marshall – as this will be 
her last day! There will be two prizes awarded to each class. 

 
Children wishing to enter should bring their hat to school on the 

morning of Friday 8th April. 
 
 
 

PTA SPRING DISCO 
Thursday 7th April 

F2 to Y2 3.45 to 4.45pm 
Y3 to Y6 5.00 to 6.00pm 

 
Tickets cost £3.00 and can be purchased from the PTA. Please see the letter/order 
form sent out on 21st March. Please let the PTA know if you purchased a ticket for 

the cancelled Christmas Disco as this money will be carried forward. 
 

Please note that children will need to be picked up from school at 3.15pm as normal, 
then brought back for the disco.  

Children should have their tickets ready and line up at the Year 3 entrance. All 
children must be collected promptly at the finishing time, by an adult at the  

Year 6 entrance. 
 
 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 
School closes on Friday 8th April at 3:15pm 

and reopens on Monday 25th April 
 

HAPPY EASTER! 
 

Reminder - Friday 29th April is an INSET day 
   


